
Ohio Valley Camera Club of West Virginia 
 

 
 

Feb 18, 2010  
Minutes 

We had 17 members plus 1 guest in attendance at the meeting.  Welcome to Erin, our guest. 

Dues for 2010 must be paid by March 1, $20 per member. 

Joe Browning is putting together a membership booklet to be printed for each member.  He 
would like a picture of each member emailed to him.  This booklet will not be put online, only in 
print. 
 
Tim Hardesty is the Exhibition and Contest Committee Chair after Fred Huff’s resignation from 
the committee.  Fred is still an active member of the Club.  Tim reported the most recent 
contest listing is online and has been emailed to all the members. 
 
Rick Jackson unavailable to report on the Program and Activities Committee. 
 
OVCC now has a facebook page.  All members are encouraged to join if they have a FB 
account.  It is open to non members also. 
 
Next meeting is March 4, 2010. Print image competition.  Tabletop Still Life  theme. 
 
Joe Browning gave a presentation on travel photography.  He went over some great places he 
has photographed and also some websites where you can get info on the places to go. 
 
Critiqued the images and announced the winners: 
 

Tyro Projected 
1st place – Rick Jackson– "A Study of Form and Light" 

2nd place – Tyson Smith – “Glow” 
3rd place – Joe Browning– "Barn in the Snow" 



 
 
 

Advanced Projected 
1st place – Mike Adkins – "Snow in the Park" 

2nd place – Mike Adkins – “Dangerous Game" 
3rd place – n/a – "n/a" 

 
 
 

BEST of SHOW Print 
Rick Jackson– “A Study of Form and Light”  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Submitted by: Kathy Smith 
Secretary 


